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From: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

United Nations Public Service Award (UNPSA) 2008

Participation was invited through this Ministry’s Circular Letter No 44 of 2607 for the
United Nations Public Service Awards 2008. The UNPSA is organized by the United Nations
each year to promote, reward and ensure recognition of excellence in public services around the
world.

2. To provide a broader time span for participation by interested public sector organisations,
the deadline for submission of entries has been extended to 31 December 2007. As such, entries
ag per the Nomination Form in hath hard and soft copies should be forwarded by Wednesday
19 December 2007 for onward transmission to the United Nations at the following address:

Principal Assistant Secretary

Administrative Reforms Division

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Level 7, New Government Centre

Port Louis

e-mail: mesa-aru@mail.gov.mu

3. It would be appreciated if you could arrange to disseminate the contents of this Circular
Letter to Divisions/Units within your Ministry/Department and Parastatal Organisations falling
under your responsibility and encourage participation in the UNPSA 2008. Details of the
UNPSA Programme and the Nomination Form are available at:

http://civilservice.gov.mu

u

Supervising Officer

Copy te: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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T Floor, New Government Cenire, Part Louls, Repablic of Mauritius
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